
Ready yourself for an incredible, one-of-a-kind experience on 
The Ghan Expedition. 

 

Beginning in Darwin, this epic four day, three night, 2979km tour will take you to some of the 
most remote yet captivating parts of Australia in style and luxury. Operates April to October 2023.  

 

 
 

Your journey aboard the legendary Ghan begins at Darwin Rail Station where you'll take the 
small but momentous step from platform to carriage.  

Friendly staff will lead you through corridors to your comfortable private cabin where you can 
take your time settling in and exploring the amenities as the view outside your window begins its 
smooth and spectacular transformation. Sit back and loosen your belt.  

 

 
 

Lunch in the Queen Adelaide Restaurant is bound to satisfy and delight with culinary wonders 
prepared onboard by our talented chefs.  

All food is included in your fare, from a hearty full cooked breakfast to a delectable 3 course 
dinner.  

And as you sit back and loosen your belt, you'll have arrived in Katherine ready to experience 
your first included Off Train Excursion to the magnificent and spiritual Nitmiluk (Katherine) Gorge.  

 



 
 

Experience Katherine Outback Experience which provides a unique window into the real 
Australian Outback and the inner workings of life on a cattle station through the sharing of stories 
and experiences, cattle dog demonstrations and live music performances. The 'Stock Yards' is 
where the action takes place.  

Enjoy a live demonstration of the art of horse-breaking, depicting the psychology between man 
and horse. There is even time to sit back and relax, listening to live music including some well-
known Aussie anthems and originals, often performed from a top of a horse.  

 
 

From the ancient sandstone cliffs of Katherine Gorge, to camel treks through Australia’s red 
centre or to the tastes of Adelaide’s Central Markets, you will experience more of Australia on 
these great train journeys. 

Wake up to a new view outside your window, in a world which feels a million miles from home. 
An outback sunrise could be one of the most spectacular you'll ever see, setting the tone for the 
day ahead. 

After coffee, a juice and a sumptuous breakfast you'll arrive in Alice Springs ready for another 
day of exploration. 

Here you have the opportunity to embark on one of the included Off Train Excursions, taking in 
the delights of this famous outback town. A full day in Alice Springs gives you ample opportunity 
to visit the town landmarks, get up close and personal with Australia's incredible flora and fauna 
or explore the Alice at your own leisure. 

 

https://www.greatsouthernrail.com.au/trains/the-ghan/off-train-excursions/katherine-outback-experience


 
 
 
 
 

At this point you may choose to upgrade your excursion with the ultimate outback experience; an 
intimate scenic fixed wing flight over Uluru and Kata Tjuta.  

There really is no better way to comprehend the vastness of the Northern Territory.  

Come the evening you'll dine beneath a canopy of stars at an authentic Outback Bush Barbecue 
set in a strikingly lit quarry.  

This is a truly unique experience with live Australiana music and a feast of mouthwatering steak 
and traditionally made damper. After dessert, cast your eyes skyward and ponder life, the 
universe and everything with an informative astronomical talk. And with a full belly and deep 
sense of wonderment, it's back on the train to rest up and roll out of Alice Springs, fulfilled in 
every sense of the word. –  

 

 
 

After breakfast this morning you'll wake up and rub your eyes with disbelief as we pull into the 
middle-of-nowhere stop at Manguri. 

Here, a friendly tour guide awaits ready to whisk you away for the day. Your destination - the 
sun-scorched opal mining capital of world, Coober Pedy, where more than half of the residents 
live underground. 

Venture into the tunnels and caves of this underground town, where you may even catch opal 
fever as you mine for riches, visit the otherworldly underground Serbian Orthodox church and 
take a glimpse of Umoona Opal Mine. 



Below the earth's surface, you'll enjoy a gourmet lunch in the most unique of locations before 
setting off to the stunning outback moonscape that is the Breakaways. 

After an eye-opening action-packed day - if you haven't chosen to stay and find your fortune - it's 
back on board with plenty of time to ease into a slower gear and prepare yourself for your final 
evening onboard The Ghan. 

Dine in style in the Queen Adelaide Restaurant, meet and share stories with new friends in the 
Outback Explorer Lounge (open until late) or simply head back to the privacy of your cabin to 
wind down, read a book and plan your next epic journey. –  

 

 

 

Looking out of your window this morning you'll notice a dramatic change in landscape as the rich 
ochre tones of the outback make way for the beautiful green fields and pastoral lands of South 
Australia. After breakfast you'll have time to reflect on your journey before The Ghan rolls into 
Adelaide. 

 

 

 

 


